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September 10, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Matthew Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Ste. 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re:     Exception Location Request to COGCC Rules 604.b.(1)A and 604.b.(2)  
           C-Street Pad: SWSE, Section 36, Township 6 North, Range 66 West, Weld County, CO 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lepore: 
 
Extraction Oil & Gas, LLC (Extraction) is planning to drill the following 2 horizontal wells: 
 

CS-LONGMEADOW 1-1-13 (Doc #400864914) 
 CS-LONGMEADOW 2-1-13 (Doc #400865144) 
 
Extraction respectfully requests that the Director grant an exception to Rules 604.b.(1)A and 604.b.(2) 
for the above wells. These wells are spotted as above in accordance with the wishes of the surface 
owner, in order to maximize future land use possibilities and minimize surface disturbance. The C-Street 
location (Location ID 430474) was approved 10-17-12. Additionally, a Surface Use Agreement with the 
surface owner was signed on 02-15-12 and is attached to the APD. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alyssa Andrews 
Operations Engineer; Agent for Extraction Oil & Gas, LLC 


